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Gelfand’s 50-year old question (actually several related questions) about the leading digits of (2n, 3n, . . . , 9n) was answered

in a lovely paper by Eising, Radcliffe and Top, appearing in 2015 in the American Mathematical Monthly. We extend

these results to different bases. (Received September 19, 2016)
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